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DAILY MASSES

As scheduled in the Bulletin

SUNDAY MASSES

Saturday Evening:  6:00 p.m.
Sunday Morning:  8:00 a.m.

CONFESSIONS

Saturday evening after Mass
upon request or by appointment.

____________________________________________________

THIS WEEK AT ST. HENRY

Tuesday, January 12, 2021
+Verna Barnes

Wednesday, January 13, 2021
Please join us in praying the

Rosary for Vocations at 8:15 a.m.

Thursday, January 14, 2021
Mass:  8:15 a.m.
+Wanda Pope

Saturday, January 16, 2021
Mass:  6:00 p.m.

+DeSales Duenne

Sunday, January 17, 2021
Mass:  8:00 a.m.

+Freddie Showmaker

Your Gift of Praise to God

Please take a few moments to prayerfully           
consider the many ways the Lord has blessed 
you this week!

STEWARDSHIP OF YOUR TREASURE

MONTHLY OPERATING ACCOUNT

Projected expenses for January.……..$15,837.92
Amount received for January.….............$3,655.00
Sunday Envelopes………………...………….$3,655.00
Number of Families……………..……………………108
Envelopes received for the week………..………..35

Thank you for your generosity – may the Lord
bless and reward you for the good you do!

____________________________________________________

LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR 

 JANUARY 16 AND JANUARY 17      

SATURDAY 6:00 PM

LECTOR…………….....………..John David Moreton

SUNDAY 8:00 AM

LECTOR……….....………………………Sophie Dugan
____________________________________________________

STEWARDSHIP BY THE BOOK

Today we celebrate the Baptism of the Lord.  
The US Bishops’ Pastoral letter on Stewardship
reminds us that Baptism gives all of His 
disciples a share in His priestly work and calls 
them “to offer up the world and all that is in it 
– especially themselves – to the Lord of all.”
____________________________________________________

NEWS FOR JANUARY 10                     

                                                                                         

SCHOOL BOARD MEETING                                 

Our next School Board Meeting is scheduled for
Thursday, January 21, at 6:00pm.  If you have 
any items you would like to submit for the 
agenda, please contact Amy Galemore by 
MONDAY, JANUARY 18.



CHRISTMAS SEASON                                            

The feast of the Baptism of the Lord (which we 
celebrate today) officially brings to a close the 
Holy Season of Christmas.  May the Peace, 
Hope, and Joy which Christ offers us continue 
to fill our minds, hearts, and homes during this 
coming New Year!

CHURCH RENOVATION MEETING                     

I would like to have an "open house" meeting 
regarding the possible renovation of the 
church on Sunday, January 31, at 3:00pm.  We 
will meet in the church (with social 
distancing).  It is my hope that by having it on 
a Sunday afternoon, more people would be 
able to attend, especially those who work 
during the week and those who are 
uncomfortable being out after dark.  We have 
some sketches/initial designs I would like to 
share with you.  Most importantly, we need to 
decide if this is a project we wish to undertake 
at this time (with the ongoing effects of the 
virus), if we need to again delay this project, or
simply "scrap" the whole idea.  The new altars 
have been paid for and are being constructed, 
so they will definitely be installed regardless of 
what we may do to the interior.  My question is
this:  Do we have the financial support and 
commitment to complete this project?  Give it 
some thought and prayer.  I appreciate your 
ideas and input on this important project!       
Father David

                                     

                           


